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Journeying Together in Christ 

21 June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As you know, our topic this half term is ‘Beside the Seaside’. We are so lucky to live so close to the sea 

and we would like to take the opportunity for a trip to Littlehampton beach. 

 

The trip to Littlehampton beach will be on Friday 1 July 2022. We will be walking down to the beach 

between 9.15 am and 9.30 am and we will have our lunch there.  We will take our time walking down and we 

will stop in the shade for a drink and a snack.  

 

We would ask that you pick up the children from the beach to save their legs from the return journey 

back up to school. Therefore, please can we ask you to pick up the children at 2.20 pm from the ‘green’ 

next to the Harvester restaurant. If there are any problems or queries over this please do speak to us. 

 

We ask that the children come to school in their normal school uniform, and please ensure that their 

shoes are comfortable for our walk. Please provide them with a small rucksack and inside there will need 

to be a water bottle and their own packed lunch.  They will also need a sun hat and please ensure that 

they are covered in sun cream in the morning as we are hoping for sunshine! They will not need their book 

bag on that day. 

 

At the beach we will take off our shoes and socks to play in the sand so we apologise if they come home a 

little sandy! 

 

We would like to have an ice cream as part of our ‘experience’ of being at the seaside, if you would like 

your child to have an ice cream please provide them with £2.00 for the ice cream.  If your child has any 

dietary requirements or allergies please let us know.  Please complete the form below and make payment 

to the school office if you are happy for your child to have an ice cream. 

 

For the trip to take place we will need as many ‘parent helpers’ as we can, the more the merrier!  Please 

tick below if you are able to accompany to the beach and we will confirm with you before the date of the 

trip.  We plan to leave school to walk to the beach at 9.15 am.  Any questions please do ask. Thank you for 

your support as ever. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Barron 

Class Teacher 
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